
Dear Taxi Industry Members, 

Please note that the SFMTA has updated the A-Card design per the sample below and 
attached.    

The current A-Card design will remain valid.  The updated design will be issued to new, first-
time drivers.  Current drivers with active A-Cards DO NOT need to replace their A-Cards.  The 
new A-Card design will be issued as of April 17, 2023. 

 

New A-card 

 

 

Existing A-card 

 


